Covid 19 Safe Plan
1 October 2020

The Coogee Community Garden WA Executive Committee has endorsed the following

actions to help members keep safe while the garden is in operation. The committee will
regularly review any change to these requirements with reference to: “COVID-19
coronavirus: Advice for community service providers” as it becomes available through the
website of the Department of Premier and Cabinet.
(https://www.wa.gov.au/organisation/department-of-the-premier-and-cabinet/covid-19-
coronavirus-advice-community-service-providers)

Precautions to be taken:

* The garden will remain open and members must use hand sanitiser when entering
the garden.

* Practice good personal hygiene. - wash your hands, sneeze/cough into a tissue or
your elbow and keep your hands away from your face as much as possible.

* Do not shake hands.

* (Clean and disinfect high-touch surfaces regularly.

e Eat lunch outside, instead of in the shed.

* Limit food handling and food sharing in the workplace.

* Physical distancing should be practised at all times.

* Alimit of 18 people are allowed in the shed at any one time to comply with the 4
square metre rule.

* All equipment should be decontaminated after use with the sanitiser spray that is
available.

* Any member with cold/flu like symptoms must remain away from the garden.

If widespread community transmission of Covid-19 begins to occur these actions will be re-
visited immediately.



